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My name is Tim. I am an infantry veteran that views this and other anti-gun measures 

as being anti-second amendment and short sided. I am a husband, father, and 

Oregon resident that is concerned not only for my own safety but the safety of my 

family.  

 

It is my opinion that this attack on firearms passed only because voters were misled 

and had individual items been held to a vote, this conversation would never have 

happened. It is also tragic where this measure affected law abiding citizens and 

crimininalizes them. People that had no interest in firearms or self protection were 

able to make personal safety decisions for others which is wrong. There were no 

exceptions allowed. This became an overnight fight against legal American gun 

owners. Please remember the residents that still believe in the original intent of our 

constitution and amendments.  

 


